REF: SJL/JP

6 June 1995

Mr Alexander Laing 6 Hilton St ABERDEEN

Dear Mr Laing

I would be grateful if you would make an appointment to come in and see me. The Blood Transfusion Service has asked that we review everybody that got blood transfusions in the early 1990's and I believe you had a blood transfusion whilst under the care of Mr Keenan in August 1990. This review is necessary because of the tiny risk of possible hepatitis C transmission in transfused blood in the early 1990's. I look forward to seeing you in the near future. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to give me a ring at the Surgery and we can discuss things by telephone.

Yours sincerely

DR S J LYNCH